
6th October 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Northern Beaches Independent Panel, 
 
 
The information from OPTUS about coverage in the immediate Curl Curl area (Coverage "GREAT" - 
Please see    https://www.optus.com.au/about/network/coverage  )  contradicts the main reason 
presented by OPTUS to require the proposed telco tower. 
Therefore it would therefore appear that main the reason for the request is unsubstantiated. 
Given this information could you please clarify why the Council is recommending "Approval" for 
DA2020/0661 which has received overwhelming and growing opposition from the local community 
(with 390 submissions (376 against)? 
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Philippe Mady 

19 Spring Road North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
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